
 

 
 
 
 
February 18, 2021 

 

 

Greetings: 

 

Subject: West Bay Yards Development Agreement 

  File Number 20-3136 

 

The enclosed decision of the Olympia Hearing Examiner hereby issued on the above date may be of interest to 

you.  This is a final decision of the City of Olympia. 

 

In general, any appeal of a final land use decision must be filed in court within twenty-one (21) days.  See 

Revised Code of Washington, Chapter 36.70C, for more information relating to timeliness of any appeal and 

filing, service and other legal requirements applicable to such appeal.  In particular, see RCW 36.70C.040. 

 

Please contact the City of Olympia, Community Planning and Development Department, at  

601 4th Avenue East or at PO Box 1967, Olympia, WA 98507-1967, by phone at 360-753-8314, or by email 

cpdinfo@ci.olympia.wa.us if you have questions. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
Kenneth Haner 

Program Assistant  

Community Planning and Development  

 

Enclosure: 
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